
PARENT TEACHER MEETING CONDUCTED BY DEPARTMENT OF 

GEOGRAPHY, VIC 

A Parent-Teacher Meeting was held in the Department of Geography to discuss about the 

attendance and progression of Semester 5 GEOA students on 17th January, 2024 at 12 pm in 

Room no. 7. The meeting was attended by all the guardians of the respective students. The 

attendances of all the four core courses (CC11, CC12, DSE-A, DSE-B) were calculated to 

assess the regularity and performance of the students. The guardians of the students with low 

attendance and poor performance were requested to take special care of their wards. 

Moreover, the students with lower efficiency in Practical work were advised to improve by 

more time bound practice of calculation as well as diagrams. Regarding the theoretical 

answers, rigorous practice of writing skill was advised with a proper view towards time 

management. All the teachers emphasised about the importance of time efficacy for 

examination purpose which demands thorough and time-oriented practice and solving of 

previous years question paper. The teachers extended their appreciation towards the 

guardians for attending the meeting and also conveyed their expectation to organize such 

meetings in the forthcoming semesters.  
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